KONSULAT REPUBLIK INDONESIA
CONSULATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA

G.P.O. Box 1953, Darwin N.T. 0801
Australia.

Darwin, 21 August 2003

The Hon Mr Shane Stone QC
Federal President

Australian Liberal Party

8 Zealandia Crescent
Larrakeyah NT 0820

Dear Mr Stone

Following our conversation of yesterday, 20 August, we wish to advise that the Consul of the
Republic of Indonesia in Darwin, Mr Zacharias Manongga is happy to bestow the Bintang
Jasa Pratama ( the Order of Service Medal) upon you during the Independence Day function
at the Consulate on Saturday 23 August 2003.

The bestowal will take the form of a brief ceremony introduced by a short biography of you.
The Consul will then make a brief speech before bestowing the medal, attached to ribbon,
upon you. An associate medal will be fastened to an area on the left side of your chest. The
Consul will then present you with a scrolled certificate, and the ceremony will conclude.

We have taken the liberty of advising the Chief of Staff at the Northern Territory News of this
special occasion and understand that the newspaper will make contact with you at some time
after the ceremony.

If you have no objection, we would be most grateful if you could provide us with your
Curriculum Vitae in order that we are able to prepare a suitable and informative biography to
be presented on Saturday evening.

We thank you for being available to receive this medal on 23 August, and look forward to
welcoming you to the Consulate. Should you have any queries concerning these
arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me on 89 410 048 or 0403 056 343 or Fax
(08) 8941 2709.

Yours sincerely




